
KS2 Homework Menu

Topic: Here We Are/Saving Planet Earth

Please choose one activity each week between now and half term and then bring in your homework book and any art work or

models, in the week beginning 18
th

October.

Thank you to parents/carers for your continued help and support with work sent home.  We expect approximately 20-30 minutes to be

spent on each task but feel free to spend longer if you wish!

A English B Maths C Science D Topic E Art/DT

Write a description of an

imaginary setting either in

space, an alien planet or maybe

even a space hotel! Remember to

use all your senses to describe

what you can see, smell, hear,

touch and taste.

L.O. To write a description of

an imaginary land

●Use a range of wow words

●Use a dictionary and a

thesaurus

●Use a range of adjectives and

sentence openers.

Place the numbers
from 1 to 9 in the
squares below so that
the difference between
joined squares is odd.
How many different
ways can you do this?

LO: To understand

what ‘difference’

means.

To work systematically

to solve a problem

Help Our Habitats!

Research the phrase
‘Climate Change’. What
does it mean? Who or
what will it affect? Ask
a grown-up at home,
read some information
books, search on the
Internet to find out.
You could present all
you have learned and
understood in a Slides
presentation, a
speech, booklet, news
report...choose the
best way you feel you
can get this
information across to
your audience.
L.O. To apply your

scientific understanding

to a research project.

Make a change that

helps to save the

environment.  Write

about what you have

done and tell us how

that will help to save

the planet.

Here are some ideas.

● cook something

using ingredients

with as little

packaging as

possible

● put a bird feeder

or bug hotel in

the garden

● turn the tap off

when brushing

their teeth to

reduce water use

● put food waste in

a compost bin and

use the compost

in the garden

● spend more time

doing leisure

activities which

don’t use

electricity such

as reading a book

Draw or paint a picture

of the solar system,

making sure you include

all the planets in the

correct order and try to

show which planets are

the biggest and smallest.

LO: I can make a

picture of the solar

system



Find a description of a setting in

a book you enjoy.   Copy out the

description and write a

paragraph telling me why you

like it.  Are there any particular

words you like? Has the author

used similes, metaphors or

alliteration?

L.O. To think about what you

are reading and why you like

it.

●
Can you make up your

own number problems to

solve like Detective Dan.

Try them out on your

family!

LO: To solve a given

problem by organising

and interpreting data in

a simple table. Write

whole numbers in

figures; know what

each digit represents

Design a seed packet!

In our topic this half
term, we’ll be
designing a plant that
has features to help it
survive ALL kinds of
environmental
changes.

This homework task is
focusing on designing
the seed packet which
describes the plant’s
features: specific
sowing instructions,
illustrations of the
plant, instructions on
when and where it
should be sown and
most importantly,
make it appealing so
people want to buy
and grow it!

L.O. To demonstrate

an understanding of

scientific vocabulary

Make a

leaflet/presentation/po

ster about a country

that is more

environmentally-aware

than the UK; can we

learn from them?

Or

Make a poster to explain

why recycling is

important

Find a famous picture

of the sea, for

example Seascapes by

the artist J. M. W.

Turner.  Make a copy

of one you like, using

your chosen method

(paints, crayons etc)

and then tell me what

you like about it.

LO: I can say what I

like and dislike about

a famous painting




